
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration Friday 27th May 2022 
 

 
Planning is underway for our day of celebration for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Bunting and 
cake has been organised and I am planning an assembly for the children. Their class teachers have 
also planned a range of fun activities for their classes. 
 
Your child will soon bring home a decorated picnic bag. You can fill it with a few small treats for 
the picnic and send it back in with them on Friday the 27th. Please note they will already have had 
their school dinner or packed lunch so the treats need to be small as they are extra! We will be 
providing cake and drinks. 
 
What will your child need on the day? 
Your child should attend school in their usual uniform which they can accessorise with anything 
blue, red or white. They could, for example, have different socks, hairbands, trainers, bangles, 
neck scarfs, hats and laces. Hair can be dyed as long as it can be washed out and nails painted for 
the day. Please do not send your child in with earrings as these can catch and cause injury. 
 
If your child has PE or Forest School on the 27th then they would come in their usual PE kits and 
outdoor clothing which they can accessorise. 
 
If the weather is kind, we will have a street party on the field with outdoor games. Please 
remember to ensure your child has sun cream applied and a sun hat. 
 
N.B Party food must not contain nuts or nut products as we have children with nut allergies in 
school. 
 
Hopefully the sun will shine and we will have a lovely day to remember. 
 
Many thanks, 
Clare Scott 
 


